CORRIGENDUM

Tender No. PROC (MP-07)/2014
With reference to our tender No. Proc (MP-07)/2014 dated 16/10/2014 uploaded on PPRA’s website for disposal of air-conditioners.

Due to Muahrram-ul-haram holidays the bids opening date of the above referred tender has been extended. Now, the bids will be received latest by 1100 hours on 05/11/2014. The bids will be opened on 05/11/2014 at 1130 hours. All others terms and conditions mentioned in the tender documents will remain unchanged.  

(MALIK SAJID NASEEM)

MANAGER (INVENTORY)

2nd Floor, Software Technology Park, I-9/3, Islamabad.

Ph:# 051-9257428

Contact No.0333-5130981

